
SADDLE BROOK PUBLIC LIBRARY CLOSED AS OF MARCH 16, 2020 

Out of an abundance of caution and in an effort to protect the high-risk 

populations that we serve as well as minimize the potential 

exposure/transmission of COVID-19, the Saddle Brook Free Public Library 

will be closed to the public beginning Monday, March, 16th re-opening 

date to be determined. 

All scheduled community meetings, programs and events are cancelled until 

further notice. 

The Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for March 17th is cancelled. 

Patrons may still contact the Library via email at sabkcirc@bccls.org or 

director@saddlebrook.bccls.org. 

Please check our website and our Facebook page for updates. 

http://saddlebrook.bccls.org 

https://www.facebook.com/SaddleBrookFreePublicLibrary 
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